



Bentham Community
Primary School

Bentham C P School Low Bentham Road Bentham Lancaster

Headteacher: Mrs C A Pearson

Member of

LA2 7BP

The Three Peaks Family of Schools

Tel & Fax: 015242 61412 admin@bentham.n-yorks.sch.uk www.benthamcpschool.org.uk

20th February 2018

Dear Parents

Crucial Crew: Year 6

We have, once again, been given the opportunity to take part in the Crucial Crew event, organised by North Yorkshire Police at Eshton Grange Playaway Centre, Gargrave.

This annual event will be taking place on <u>Wednesday 14th March 2018</u> and will involve other schools within the Cluster Group. Crucial Crew is educationally vital in supporting and encouraging good citizenship, aiming to reduce accidents, injury, crime and to help protect young individuals through education and awareness. The event is designed to educate Year 6 pupils in North Yorkshire to make informed decisions when faced with danger and respond effectively to emergency situations and accidents. Each session promotes an awareness of crime and crime prevention together with issues relevant to communities in which young pupils' live. In addition, Crucial Crew encourages active participation by all year 6 pupils and shows synchronicity between the event and the school's citizenship curriculum.

There will be a small charge of £10.00 per child to take part in this activity, which ultimately promotes life-skills. On the day of the visit, children should wear their school uniform and bring with them a packed lunch, drink and healthy snack. Children will leave school at 09.00am returning in time for 3.30pm.

In order for your child to take part, please complete and return the attached Consent Form to the School Office, and make payment IN FULL via Parentpay by no later than **Monday 5th March 2018**. Whilst no child would be excluded from taking part in this activity for non-payment, if not enough parents are willing to pay then the trip will be CANCELLED.

Naturally, if you have any queries, or if you wish to discuss any aspect of this education visit further, then please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher or Mrs C Pearson.

Yours sincerely

Mr M White Class 5 Teacher Mrs H Harrison Class 5 Teacher















